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Alert notification for all 5th Grade students
All students born on or after January 1, 1997 of age 11 (or older) and entering or attending Grade 6 as of September 1, 2020, MUST have received one (1) dose of the following vaccines: Tdap and meningococcal containing vaccine (Tdap and MCV4).

Your child will be excluded from school if they are not in compliance with this regulation set forth by the New Jersey Department of Health and Senior Services.

If your child is 11 years of age, kindly have these vaccines administered with the documented proof submitted to the school nurse.
We will appreciate your compliance with this request as soon as possible as to minimize any loss of school time for your child in September, 2020.
We thank you in advance for your time and cooperation.
Sincerely,

E. Racioppi, RN
J.Ruiz, RN
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